
Dear Year 3,  

  

We hope you are all still safe and happy at home. This week we are going to be 

looking at an extract of James and the Giant Peach. Have you read this before? 

If you would like to listen to it, you can listen to it for free on audible. You get 

a 30-day free trial so ask a grown up to see if this is possible. 

https://www.audible.co.uk/ep/title?asin=B00MOPTHE4&source_code=M2M30DFT1BkSH101514006M&&ipRedirect

Override=true 

We are going to be thinking about character descriptions this week and how we 

can extend our sentences using conjunctions. 

We cannot wait to see what you write. Please email us on 

rsharp@brinsworthwhitehill.org or tkane@brinsworthwhitehill.org 

Don’t forget to email us your work. Certificates will be sent out at the end of 

the week for your fabulous home learning. 

We look forward to hearing from you. We miss you all very much!  

Love Mrs. Sharp and Mrs Kane 
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